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SRCD response to U.S. Office of Science and
Technology Policy's Request for Information
Regarding Public Access to Research

The Society for Research in Child Development has submitted a letter to Dr. Kelvin K. Droegemeier, the

Director of the United States' Office of Science and Technology Policy, regarding an executive order on

public access to federally funded research, including a proposed zero-day embargo for release of

publications (FR Doc. 2020-06622 - Public Access to Peer-Reviewed Scholarly Publications, Data and Code

Resulting From Federally Funded Research).
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